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Place Directorate 
 

 

Please ask for: Stephen Andrews  
Direct line: (01449) 724842  

Mr Stephen Carnaby 
Development Plans 
The Planning Inspectorate 
Room 3/12 Kite Wing 
Temple Quay House 
2 The Square 
Temple Quay 
Bristol 
BS1 6PN  
 

Fax number: (01449) 724627  
Your reference:  
Our reference: CSFR/Submission  
E-mail: stephen.andrews@midsuffolk.gov.uk  
Please reply to: Mid Suffolk District Council 
 
 

 

21 March 2012  
 

 
 
Dear Mr Carnaby, 
 
Re. Mid Suffolk District Council’s Local Development Framework:  
 
Submission of the ‘Core Strategy Focused Review’ Development Plan Document.  
 
Regulation 30 of the Town and Country Planning (Local Development) (England) Regulations 
2004 as amended. 
 
I enclose Mid Suffolk District Council’s ‘Core Strategy Focused Review’ Development Plan Document 
for formal submission to the Secretary of State in accordance with Regulation 30. I also enclose the 
following submission documents, with one set in paper format and one set in electronic format on a 
CD as required. 
 
Core Strategy Focused Review Proposed Submission DPD January 2012 (Submission Document FR 
A1). 
 

• Core Strategy Focused Review Submission Document List of Proposed Minor Changes from 
Proposed Submission (January 2012), March 2012 (Evidence Base Document: FR B17) 

• Sustainability Appraisal Note for Regulation 27 Proposed Submission, December 2011 
(Submission Document: FR A6) 

• Statement of Community Involvement, 2006 (Submission Document: FR A5) 
• Regulation 30 (1) (d) Statement of issues arising from Reg. 25 consultation (Submission 

Document FR A3) 
• Regulation 30 (1) (e) Statement of issues arising from Reg. 27 consultation (Submission 

Document FR A4) 
• Schedule of representations received to Core Strategy Focused Review Proposed Submission 

DPD January 2012 Regulation 30 (1) (f), (available via “Objective” below). (Submission 
Document FR A2) 

• Statement of Representations to Sustainability Appraisal Note (Reg. 27 Proposed Submission) 
(Submission Document FR A10). 
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http://midsuffolk-
consult.objective.co.uk/common/search/advanced_search.jsp?id=0&eventId=0&sortMode=response_d
ate&lookingFor=representations&tab=list 
 

• Evidence Base Documents List (minus the national PPGs and PPSs) (March 2012). Please 
note this is to be read in conjunction with the Evidence Base from the Stowmarket Area Action 
Plan. 

• Mid Suffolk District Council self assessment documents (Submission Documents FR A8 and 
FR A9) 

 
CD with submission documentation and Evidence Base documents. 
 
A link to the Core Strategy Focused Review and related documentation can be found at: 
http://www.midsuffolk.gov.uk/ 
 
I trust you will find this in order and would be grateful if you would confirm receipt upon delivery to 
you. 
 
An independent Programme Officer has been appointed for the Public examination and her contact 
details are as follows: 
 
Mrs Annette Feeney 
Mid Suffolk District Council 
Council Offices 
131 High Street 
Needham Market 
Ipswich 
IP6 8DL 
 
Tel: 01449-724554 
 
Mobile: 07748-624953 
 
Email: annette.feeney@midsuffolk.gov.uk 
 
We look forward to receiving confirmation of the Planning Inspector assigned to undertake the 
plan’s Examination in due course. 
 
Please let me know if you require any additional information. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Stephen Andrews 
Planning Policy Professional Lead Officer 


